WICEN (WA) ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR ENDED APRIL 2004 

WICEN provided communication support for car rallies and a community event during this year.

The community event supported was the City to Surf Fun Run held on 31 August 2003 and had two divisions – a 12 Kms event and a 4 Kms event, both of which ended at City Beach Oval. 
Eight operators were required to cover this event and 2 metres was used through the WICEN repeater. Adequate coverage of the whole course was provided.

A Trailwalker event involving entrants in a 100 Kms walk in the Dunsborough and Margaret River area had been planned for November 2003 by Oxfam Community Aid Abroad, but was cancelled by the organisers in Sydney due to lack of finance.

Car rallies supported were the 
Experts Cup near Collie, 
Rally Australia trial event near Gleneagles, 
Rally Australia near Harvey and Bannister, 
Safari Rally near Bannister and the 
Forest Rally near Nannup. 
Commercial equipment and frequencies were used on these rallies, but 2 metres was always available as a back-up.

WICEN nets were held every Wednesday on 
80 metres at 2000H and on 
2 metres using the 146.750 repeater at 2030H.

The WICEN AGM will be held on 10 May 2004, when all positions will be declared vacant.
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